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January 22, 2016 
 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City Hall, 13th Floor, West Tower 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
 
 
 
Dear Madam Clerk, 
 
Re: Administrative Inquiry Regarding Potential Sale of a Portion of Toronto Hydro  

 
I am writing in response to the January 14, 2016 Administrative Inquiry submitted by 
Councillor Gord Perks requesting "a description of times, dates, participants, and the 
substance of any communications or meetings between the Province of Ontario and 
representatives of the City of Toronto during this term of Council". 
 
In response to the request, City staff have reviewed all records during the current term of 
Council and report that there have been no communications or meetings between City staff 
and the Province of Ontario with respect to the potential sale of Toronto Hydro or a portion 
of it.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
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